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Dear Sir/Madam


DECISION

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)

Approval of Details Granted
Address: 

93 Redington Road

London

NW3 7RR
Proposal:

Details as required by condition 4 (detailed drawings) of planning permission ref: 2017/6231/P dated 05/04/2018 for 'the replacement of existing double leaf front door with single leaf front door, replacement of sidelights with frosted glazing sidelights, restoration works to existing portico, repositioning of external lighting, replacement of 2x front gates and installation of chimney cowl to dwelling house'  
	Drawing Nos: 213_ED_001_P1; 213_ED_002_P1; 213_ED_008_P1; Q13643/MD/01


Informative(s):

	1 
	Reason for granting permission:

The applicant has submitted details including existing and proposed elevations of the front boundary wall and details at a scale of 1:10 of the proposed single leaf front door (including head, jambs and cils) and the 2x proposed motorised gates. The details demonstrate that the character and appearance of the host building and front boundary wall will be retained as would the character of the Redington Frognal Conservation Area. All details have met the satisfaction of the Council's Heritage and Conservation Officer and therefore the submitted information is considered satisfactory to formally discharge the condition.

The full impact of the proposed development has already been assessed under planning permission 2017/6231/P dated 05/04/2018.

Special attention has been paid to the desirability of preserving and enhancing the character and appearance of the conservation area under s.72 of the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990 as amended by the Enterprise and Regulatory Reform Act (ERR) 2013.

As such, the details are in general accordance with policies D1 and D2 of the London Borough of Camden Local Plan 2017.



	2 
	You are advised that all conditions of planning permission ref: 2017/6231/P dated 05/04/2018 that require details have been discharged.




In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraphs 186 and 187 of the National Planning Policy Framework.

You can find advice about your rights of appeal at:

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/guidance/guidancecontent
Yours faithfully
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David Joyce

Director of Regeneration and Planning
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